
 

 
 
22nd March 2017. 
 
 
Local Development Plan proposals by Brentwood Borough Council 
 
 
 
Dear Sir/ Madam. 
 
Further to the above and the recent ‘drop in’ event at Tipps Cross Remberance Hall 
which was very informative. I write in support of the LPD proposals,  
 
It was noted that there are no intentions to vary green belt boundaries, this is 
reassuring. 
 
It is also noted that there may be a time in certain areas of the parish that it will be 
necessary for some development to be carried out and that it should not affect the 
surrounding areas. 
 
Thank you for everything that has been done on our behalf, by the Borough. 
  
Yours truly. 
 
Paula and Thomas Lennon. 
 


